
Hello Grade 6 Families,

This term, we have spent a lot 
of time reading the The Westing 
Game together as a class. In the 
spirit of solving a good mystery, we 
will be having a class “Mystery 
Party” on Tuesday, March 8tth.

 An important treasure map 
has gone missing at Godley Manor 
and it is up to the Godley Grove 
High School Forensic Science Club 
to solve the mystery. Students will 
be playing different characters in 
the club and given clues and 
objectives throughout the day to 
solve the “Godley Manor Mystery”.

Students are encouraged to 
dress up as their assigned  
characters and bring props to 
school that day. Character profiles 
with costume suggestions will be 
given to students and posted on 
Google Classroom. 

Let me know if you have any 
questions!

-Mrs. Ashlee Hodgson

Student Led Conferences
Reminder:
Students will be recording and 
uploading their Student Led 
Conference videos on each subject 
area to FreshGrade throughout this 
week. Their term 2 reports, work 
packages and goal pages will be 
sent home on Monday, March 7th 
to be reviewed, signed and 
returned by March 10th. There will 
be an early dismissal on the 10th, so 
if you  wish to discuss anything 
with me, please send me an email 
to schedule a call or video chat.

Student Led Conferences

● “Mystery Party” Day 
(Wear a Costume)
Tuesday, March 8th

● Report Cards Home
Monday, March 7th

● Last day of School 
(½ Day)
Thursday, March 10th

Upcoming Dates


